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Chairman Vedaa and members of the Government and Veterans Affairs Committee, I am Lisa 
Kudelka, Director of Operations, HRMS within the Office of Management and Budget (OMB). I 
am here to testify in support of House Bill No. 1058 relating to the state’s leave sharing 
program.  
 
I provided testimony in support of 1058 to the Government and Veterans Affairs Committee on 
February 12, 2021.  At this time, I do not have any additional information to provide in support 
of this legislation. However, I am available for any additional questions the committee may 
have. 
 
Mr. Chairman and committee members, this concludes my testimony. I ask your support for 
House Bill 1058. I would be happy to answer any questions.  


